
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - jEB-2019-0049
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 4:37:55 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 3:51 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-05-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0049

-- Name --
Julia Schlumpf

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Not approving an increase especially at $2.24. If they have to do   an
increase wouldn't $0.50 - $1.00/household go a long way?

-- Attachment --




